From: Thompson, ROSE 
Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 11:49 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: O'DONNELL, ERIN
Subject: FW: Erin O'Donnell's Travel to the 2016 F. Russell Hoyt National Airports Conference

Hi Steve,

I am following up with Erin O’Donnell’s return travel from the 2016 F. Russell Hoyt National Airports Conference in Orlando, Florida  September 30 Thru October 4th.  Erin is a member of the AAAE’s Board of Director’s Policy Review Committee.  Her quarterly meeting occurred at the annual conference and she was also moderating a panel.  The AAAE reimbursed Erin for her travel expenses.

Thanks

Rose

